

## Maha Bodhi School 2018 End-of-Year Examination Primary Two English Language

Na	me	•	(	)[	Marks	
Cla	SS	: Primary 2				40
Dui	ration	: 1 hour			Parent's signature	
Dat	te	: 23 Octobe	er 2018	L		
			ry (8 x 1 mark)			
			nd look at the picture. $(\checkmark)$ in the box beside		n choose the	: correct
		-	ting on the			
	pole					
	tray			-		
	stool				The state of the s	
	easel					1
ı					u u	
2)	Joe to	ok out α box	of to c	olour	his drawing.	•
	paints					7
	pencils	<b>3</b> ·			ANA	
	crayon	ıs			VIII)	H
	brushe	?S				1

3)	The teacher picked	up the		of	books	from	the t	table
----	--------------------	--------	--	----	-------	------	-------	-------

set	
pile	
group	
package	



4) Jack's paper was \_\_\_\_\_ as he had forgotten to put it in his file.



Choose the correct word or group of words from the box to fill in each blank. Use each word or word phrase once only.

hung up	famous paintings	scene	bright colours
Last week	k, our teacher, Miss To	an, took our cla	ass to the art museum.
We were there	to look at the 5)		
drawn by the w	ell-known artist, Vince	ent Van Gogh. A	All the paintings were
6)	·	on the wa	ll. Miss Tan told us not
to touch them.	We were very careful	· .	
The painti	ngs were beautiful. M	ost of them we	ere painted with
7)		. Colours l	ike yellow, orange and
red were used.	My favourite painting	was The Starr	y Night. It was a
8)		of the nigl	ht sky. It was an
enjoyable learni	ng journey.		

#### Section B: Grammar (12 x 1 mark)

Fill in the blanks with the simple past tense form of the verb.

Last week, Joey and her classmates went to a special concert. It was performed by the deaf. The performers could play music even though they could not hear. She 9) (think) it was strange.

She was curious so she 10) (ask) one of her friends, Nina. Nina 11) (tell) her that the performers could play the music by feeling the vibrations the instruments made. Joey had learnt more about the deaf.

### Circle the correct verb that agrees with the subject.

Muthu is a police officer in Napville town. Every morning, he

12) ( patrols , patrol ) the neighbourhood. Sometimes, he

13) ( take , takes ) his buddy, Glee, the police dog along. They

14) ( works , work ) well together. Everyone in the neighbourhood knows Officer Muthu and Glee. They can look for them when they are in trouble.



Fill in the blanks with the correct quantifier.

much	a few	many	a little	
				1

Helen is preparing some snacks for her family. She opens the refrigerator to see what she has. There are only 15) slices of ham. There may not be enough to make sandwiches. Then, she picks up a box of cereal and gives it a shake. It feels light. There is left. Then she notices that there are not 16) eggs in the tray. Twenty of them! She decides to make scrambled eggs for her family.

Circle the correct connector.

Every Sunday, my sister and I wake up early to go to the beach. We like to catch the sunrise 18) ( and , but , while ) exercise. I like to ride on my scooter 19) ( while , because , but ) it moves fast. It is exciting! My sister prefers to put on her roller blades. She swings her hands 20) ( while , because , however ) she glides on her blades. I love spending Sundays with my sister.

## Section C: Punctuation ( $5 \times 1$ mark)

There is one punctuation mistake or missing punctuation in each sentence. Circle the punctuation mistake or missing punctuation and rewrite the correct punctuation on the lines provided.

Exa	mples: she likes to go to the library. She	
	She likes to read books	
21)	My brother, hakim, wants to trick everyone.	
22)	He puts on his costume make-up and a hat.	
23)	then, he wears a patch over one eye.	
24)	Finally, he pastes a moustache above his Lip.	
25)	Who do you think he disguises himself as.	
-		

# Blank Page

Section D: Comprehension Passage 1 ( $5 \times 1$  mark)

#### Read the passage.

During holidays, I would spend my time with Uncle Pete. We would usually go camping while Hope, my sister, would stay at home. However, this time, Hope wanted to follow.

I said, "Camping is hard. Can you do everything on your own?"

"I can. Please let me go with you, Sophia," Hope pleaded.

I frowned but Uncle Pete agreed.

Uncle Pete drove us to the forest. We took our backpacks and hiked towards a lake. Five minutes later, Hope was so tired that we had to stop.

Uncle Pete and I pitched our tent while she watched us.

Then, Uncle Pete said, "Let's go fishing. Put some worms on the hook."

"That's gross. I will not do it," said Hope.

Uncle Pete helped Hope put the worm on the hook. While fishing, she felt a tug. I helped her pull the fish out of the water.

That night, Uncle Pete cooked the fish and it tasted great.

I smiled and said to Hope, "I am glad you came. You caught our dinner."

Норе	
Uncle Pete	
Uncle Pete and Hope	
he first thing they did when they reached	the forest was t
hike	
fish	
pitch a tent	
-	
•	
ope found putting the worm on the hook	<del></del>
ope found putting the worm on the hook fun scary	•

carry her backpack		
put the worm on her hook		

# 30) Sophia was happy that her sister, Hope, came along because

she cooked the fish		
she pitched the tent		
she caught their dinner		<i>3</i> *

# Blank Page

### Passage 2 (5 X 2 marks)

### Read the passage.

Last month, Marilyn saw the musical, Alice in Wonderland, at the theatre. It was a wonderful performance.

Mr Randall, the stage manager, invited her to meet Mrs Brown who performed as the character, Queen of Hearts. Marilyn was thrilled. At that moment, she wanted to be an actress.

One day, Mr Randall invited Marilyn to try out for a role in a new play. He asked Marilyn to read a few lines from the play. After reading, the director smiled and said, "You will play the role of the daughter."

Marilyn was delighted.

Every day, Marilyn practised her lines.

Finally, it was the night of the performance. Marilyn saw the crowd and her hands felt cold. Then, she felt a pat on her shoulder. It was Mrs Brown. Mrs Brown knew how she felt. She told her a way to overcome her fear.

"Try pretending that no one is here. Think of me when you say your lines. I know you will do well," Mrs Brown said.

It was time for Marilyn to say her lines. She walked to the centre of the stage and spoke. That night, her performance was perfect and she enjoyed playing her role.

Adapted from The Play by Caroline Majors

Answer the questions in complete sentences. Your answer must be based on the passage,
31) Which character did Mrs Brown play in the musical? (2m)
22) M/hat did Manihan hava ta da hafana aharra
32) What did Marilyn have to do before she was given a role in the play?
(2m)

			(2n
			. · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
4) Who encouraged	Marilyn before her per	formance?	(2m)
		~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~	
			<del></del>
	-		
5) Complete the tabl	e below		(2m)
5) Complete the tabl <u>Sentence</u>	e below  True or False	How do you know?	(2m)
<u>Sentence</u>			(2m)
Marilyn did not make ny mistake on the		How do you know?	(2m)
Sentence  Marilyn did not make  ny mistake on the  ight of the		How do you know?	(2m)
<u>Sentence</u> Marilyn did not make		How do you know?	(2m)
Sentence  Marilyn did not make  ny mistake on the  ight of the		How do you know?	(2m)
Sentence  Marilyn did not make  ny mistake on the  ight of the		How do you know?	(2m)
Sentence  Marilyn did not make  ny mistake on the  ight of the		How do you know?	(2m)



# Please remember to check your work thoroughly.

This is the property of Maha Bodhi School. No part of this should be duplicated without permission from the school.





#### **ANSWER KEY**

YEAR

: 2018

LEVEL

: PRIMARY 2

SCHOOL : MAHA BODHI SCHOOL

SUBJECT: ENGLISH

**TERM** 

: SA2

**SECTION A** 

Q1 easel

Q2 crayons

Q3 pile

Q4 wrinkly

Q5 famous paintings

Q6 hung up

Q7 bright colours

08 scene

#### **SECTION B**

Q9 thought

Q10 asked

Q11 told

Q12 patrols

Q13 takes

Q14 work

Q15 a few

Q16 much

Q17 many

Q18 and

Q19 because

Q20 while

#### **SECTION C**

- Q21 My brother, (Hakim), wants to trick everyone.
- Q22 He puts on his costume(,) make-up and a hat.
- Q23 (Then), he wears a patch over one eye.
- Q24 Finally, he pastes a moustache above his (lip)
- Q25 Who do you think he disguises himself as(?)

#### **SECTION D**

Q26 Uncle Pete ✓

Q27 hike 🗸

Q28 disgusting ✓

Q29 put the worm on her hook 🗸

Q30 she caught their dinner 🗸

Q31 She played as the character, Queen of Hearts.

Q32 Marilyn had to read a few times from the play.

Q33 Marilyn saw the crowd and her hands felt cold.

Q34 Mrs Brown encouraged Marilyn.

Q35 True - Her performance was perfect.

THE END

-. • -